


The information contained in paragraph 14 bullet point one, was later shown to be incorrect and removed from later 
versions of the investment package papers. The New Zealand Banker’s Association has informed Police that its 
members do not report all  instances of identified fraud for a variety of reasons, therefore ‘reported fraud’ is likely to be 
significantly under reported. All complaints of fraud received by Police are assessed and prioritised on receipt.
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